
 
 

 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
July 5, 2023 
 
Commissioner Daniel Goldner 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re:  Level 3 Communications, LLC 
 Revisions to NHPUC Tariff No. 1 
  
 
Dear Mr. Goldner: 
 
Enclosed for filing are revisions to Level 3 Communications, LLC’s NHPUC Tariff No. 1.  A copy of this 
filing is also being submitted electronically to ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov. 

The following pages are included in the filing: 

Section Page 
Checksheet Fourteenth Revised Page 1 
Section 15 Sixth Revised Page 59 

 
Effective July 29, 2023, this filing proposes the third step in implementing the 8YY Access Service 
reductions mandated in the Federal Communications Commission's October 9, 2020 Report and Order 
in WC Docket No. 18-156, (FCC 20-143), (8YY Access Charge Reform). 
 
Should you have questions or need additional information regarding this filing, please contact me by 
phone or email. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Tony Prestarri 

Attachments 
 
NH2023-.01 

Tony Prestarri 
Senior Government Operations Analyst 

tel: (850) 812-3776  |  cell: (913) 952-9404 
anthony.prestarri@lumen.com 
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